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Honorable Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor of Atlanta 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

47 Trinity Avenue, S. W. 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30334 

August 28, 1967 

RE: Federal Grant Application 
Atlanta, Georgia 
Airport Industrial Facility 

Dear Mayor Allen: 

We regret to inform you that due to lack of available funds, your appli­
cation for a Federal grant under the provisions of Public Law 660 cannot be 
considered this Fiscal Year. The State of Georgia received seventy-three 
applications requesting grants in excess of $20,000,000. The funds authorized 
under the Federal Water Pollution Control Act for the State during this Fiscal 
Year is $9,700,000; however, it appears that the Congress will only appropriate 
enough funds for the State of Georgia to receive approximately $4,370 , 000. 

As you may know, there are provisions in the Georgia Water Quality 
Control Act for the State to appropriate funds to assist in the construction 
of waste treatment facilities. To this date, the Georgia General Assembly 
has not appropriated any funds under this Act. 

Your application will remain on file in this office for reconsideration 
upon receipt of the Fiscal Year 1969 funds after July 1, 1968. You will be 
notified of any action taken regarding your application. 
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cc: Jordan, Jones and Goulding 
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Assiseant t o t he 
Executive Secretar y 




